
 

To Whom it May Concern 
 
It is with great pleasure that I send this letter in representation of the Exporters and Producers 
Association of Nicaragua (APEN) to share our relationship with Keiser University. I am a member 
of the Keiser University Advisory Board because I believe that education is the corner stone for 
the country development.  The value that I feel Keiser University has provided to the community 
is: 
 

1. Great quality education 
2. Education in English 
3. Great Faculty 
4. Networking 
5. A degree recognized in the USA 
6. The best education in the country 

 
APEN has been in the market for 31 years and has had the opportunity of welcoming Keiser 
University’s graduates as part of our team, where they have showcased their professionalism, 
organizational skills, time management and productivity. We would hire other Keiser University 
students/graduates because they share our values of responsibility and the creation of welfare 
to the community. 
 
Our collaborative partnership has allowed us to enrich lives and benefited our business by 
enhancing our support to the private sector of Nicaragua. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Advisory Name: William Fenton Jacoby Salazar, President of APEN. 

 

 

 

Signature: 

 

 

 

Date: March/15/2022. 
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